
 

 

Dear Year 6, 

Thank you so much for all of the yearbook forms and exit forms we have had 

returned to school.  

We are very much looking forward to seeing some of you on Monday.  

Don’t forget that the leavers hoody deadline for ordering is 7th June. We will 

not be able to facilitate any late orders.  

 

  

Hello to all Year 6 Parents and Carers, 

  

Despite these strange and challenging times, our lovely year 6 students still deserve all 

the fantastic end of year goodies that West Jesmond Primary School offers.  Starting 

this week with our Year 6 Leavers Hoodies!  Emblematic are kindly co-ordinating it this 

year for us and due to the current situation, hoodies can be posted direct to your home 

address FREE OF CHARGE if you order before 7th June!!  Click on this link to see the 

designs for this year and to select your child’s preferred colour and size.  Orders must 

be made before 7th June will be posted out from 7th July.  

https://emblematic.co.uk/longbenton-store/wjps/leavers-hoodie-embroidered-with-

west-jesmond-primary-school-logo-printed-leavers-design-on-back./ 

 

ALL ORDERS MUST BE MADE BEFORE 7th JUNE AS LATE ORDERS WILL NOT 

BE ACCEPTED BY EMBLEMATIC (they will be doing one 'batch' of our hoodies) 

  

When ordering, there is the option to have your child’s name embroidered on the front 

of the hoodie for a small extra charge – please be super careful when typing in the 

name, once embroidered there will be no free amends for spelling errors.   

 

Any queries at all, please e-mail info@friendsofwestjesmond.co.uk 
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We have posted some new work on the website for you and this half term our 

science unit is ‘Animals Including Humans’. Throughout the unit we study 

systems in the body such as the circulatory and digestive systems and explore 

how different organs work. We would love to see any work that you complete at 

home.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Stay safe everyone. 

Mr McGrath, Miss Ward and Miss Smith.  


